15th July, 1938

Dear Bir,

1 ehould be veiy glad to have you working here us
a voluntary worker in the Galton Laboratory, and shall be
at work during the periocd you mention, from October 1935
to June 1936. The total feee  ayable, inoluding rexistration
{g: und the use of calculating machines, is somewhat lesa than
g -

i am particularly interested that you are determined
to study st.tisticul metheds uu u,plied to experiment.tion, as
this i & subject on whiech I have been in the habit of
legturing since coming hers.

Yours sincerely,

Ir Stefun Bnrbackil
A8sleatant in Department of Gévetics and Zlant Breeding
Government lnstitute for Agricultural Research
rulewy, oland



